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Amid health issues last summer, I set up a website to promote the Blessing.  

Over the past eight months, I have been able to add regular blog posts.  More 

recently, I have added photos, videos, a new version of the project overview, 

and even a link for donations.  If you haven’t had a chance to check out the 

site, I would encourage you to do so. 

But I digress, there is also the option to contact me.  Since August, I have 

received multiple messages.  A recent message caught my attention.  It was 

from a global worker serving in Europe.  It contained multiple questions 

including the possibility of staying at the Blessing in July.   

I would love to be able to say “yes” to inquiries like this one.  There are so 

many individuals who would benefit from a stay at the Blessing.  Please pray 

with me that the Blessing will be up and running in July. 

PRAY BIG!! 

On April 13th, I spoke at a tea for ladies.  The topic was prayer.  As we looked 

at the teaching of Jesus on the subject, it became clear that He taught that we 

should pray like children.  One of the great things about kids is that they ask 

for and expect BIG things. 

I am praying BIG!!  Over the past two weeks, close friends have been 

approaching churches on my behalf.  One of those friends sent me a text with 

the words “PRAY BIG!!” as part of her message.  By my count, at least 6 

churches will be receiving information about the Blessing.  Please pray big 

with me that God will complete the Blessing team. 

EMERALD COAST CHURCH NETWORK 

During my six weeks on Okaloosa Island, I met a pastor who said he thought 

pastors in the area would be interested in the Blessing.  On Saturday, I will be 

flying down to Fort Walton Beach, Florida.  I will be attending the quarterly 

meeting of the Emerald Coast Church Network on Monday morning.  This 

pastor will be introducing me to approximately 25 pastors in the area.  Please 

pray with me for traveling safety and God’s perfect will to be done as I share 

about the Blessing with this group.  Thank you!! 

PRAISING GOD 

God has been doing some BIG 

things!  I have no doubt that 

God has been working behind 

the scenes from the very 

moment that He gave me the 

vision for the Blessing.  

However, there have been so 

many visible ways that He has 

been working since my return 

to WV near the end of 

February.  I am so thankful 

that He loves me and cares for 

me in ways that I can’t even 

begin to imagine.  He is so 

good!  He is so great!  Let’s 

praise Him together!    
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